
Archbishop Hutton’s
Primary School

SEPTEMBER 2025
MONDAY 1 & 2:  INSET DAYS
WEDNESDAY 3: School reopens to pupils 8:45
MONDAY 8: Year 6 Young Leaders Training
MONDAY 8 : Meet the Teacher Meeting 3:30 - 4:30
THURSDAY 11: School Council Elections
FRIDAY 12: School Photos
MONDAY 15: 2026 EYFS new parents visit 1:30
WEDNESDAY 17: 2026 EYFS new parents visit 9:30
FRIDAY 19: Foodbank Friday
THURSDAY 25:  2026 EYFS new parents visit 9:30
FRIDAY 26: MacMillan’s Coffee Morning 10:15 - 11:30
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Washington : 
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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Monday 1st September 2025

Important Dates

Learner:  
Maths: 
English

Welcome Back to School
The time has come again to say welcome back to
another new year at school. We are all excited about all
of the new things we have lined up for the year ahead
and we look forward to welcoming the children back. It
is also exciting to meet the new children who are
joining us in Class One this year. This newsletter will
tell you about some of the events coming up in the
next few weeks. 

CLASS ONE 
Learner: 
Maths: 
English

CLASS TWO 

CLASS THREE CLASS FOUR
Learner:  
Maths: 
English

Learner:  
Maths: 
English

We are now on instagram where we
will share news of upcoming events
and photos of achievements we
want to celebrate. If you do not
wish your child to feature in
photographs on instagram, please
contact the office to let Mrs
Robinson know. Can you please
follow us and share any upcoming
events that we advertise. 

At the end of last term we
were awarded the
Superkind Social Impact
Award in recognition of all
the children’s work to
make the world a better
place. Charity work,
donations, helping out and
thinking of ways to look
after the planet all count.
We will continue this this
year. 

We also achieved the Gold
standard for our provision
of PE across the school.
This is the 4  year in a row
we have achieved this. 
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On Friday 26  September we will
be having a coffee morning in
school in aid of MacMillan. We
would love if you could come
along and support the event, buy
some cake and take part in a fun
quiz. A message will go out in a
week or so to ask for cake
donations which would be greatly
appreciated too. 
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This Saturday, 6  of
September, Warton
Eco Gang are having
a Big Green Lunch
on the school field.
If you would like to
attend, you need to
bring a picnic and a
chair. It should be
great fun. If you
have any questions
about the event,
contact
wartonecogang@
gmail.com 
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